
 

 

Friends of St Luke’s would like to welcome you all back to 
school for the new school year and a special welcome to 

our new Reception class! 

For those of you who don’t know, Friends of St Luke’s 
(FoSL) are a friendly bunch of parents/carers who help to 
organise events through the year to raise much needed 

funds for the school. 

We are holding our next FoSL’s meeting on: 
THURSDAY 22nd SEPTEMBER 2022 

@ 3:30pm 
in the LIBRARY 

All are welcome to the meeting, so come along and find 
out what it’s all about. We’d love to see you there! 

If you can’t make it, please visit our FaceBook page for 
more information on how to get involved. 
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https://www.facebook.com/groups/lowtonfosl/?ref=share

